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Dear Sir/Madam
We are most disappointed that this is still going ahead. Our original objections remain but
would urge you to reconsider in the light of this Government's own CO2/net zero targets
which have been announced since this scheme was planned.
Since the last determination National Highways have failed to:-
Update costs
Update carbon emissions
Amend the scheme so as to take in the Secretary of States opinion that it would be
"significantly adverse"
Take a serious look at alternatives/all routes that could reduce the damage to the World
Heritage Site and thus the objections of UNESCO
Ever substantiate their claims of any road scheme being able to achieve the carbon
reductions/reliable journey times over a sustained period
Ever listen to what the general public want - they are after all who pay for their schemes.
Your sincerely
Lynne and Alex Fish




